
  

 

  
 

Evraz (UK): Suspension of Listing  

Informative Notice 

10 March 2022 

   
FTSE Russell notes that the Financial Conduct Authority ("the FCA") temporarily suspended Evraz (UK, 

B71N6K8, FTSE 100 Index) from the Official List on 10 March 2022 in order to protect investors pending 

clarification of the impact of the UK sanctions. Accordingly, FTSE Russell intends to confirm index 

treatment for the forthcoming March 2022 index review (effective from the open on Monday 21 March 

2022), after the UK market close on Friday 11 March 2022. 
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